
 
 
 
Eddie Gaw 
Queen’s House 
10–14 Queen Street 
Belfast 
BT1 6ER 
 
 
Date: 6 March 2006 
 
 
Dear Eddie, 
 
Re: NIAER’s Energy Work Programme 2006 -2007 
 
Thank you for providing firmus energy (firmus) with the NIAER’s EWP 2006 – 2007. 
 
As a recent entrant into the Northern Ireland energy sector, firmus looks forward to 
working with Ofreg to complete our first Price Control Review. 
 
As well as working with Ofreg to satisfy our licence obligations, firmus is keen to 
play an active role within the Gas Market Opening Group over the forthcoming work 
programme period. 
 
If you wish to discuss, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Michael 
 
Michael Scott 
Regulatory Affairs Manager  


